[bookmark: Enq]
Enquiries: EHO - Number
[bookmark: ORef]Our Ref: FILE NO
[bookmark: YRef]
28 February 2013


[bookmark: Name]Resident 
[bookmark: Addr]Street
[bookmark: Suburb][bookmark: State][bookmark: PCode]SUBURB  WA  POSTCODE



[bookmark: Dear]Dear Resident 

[bookmark: Re]Noise  From Stereo Equipment  <<Address>>

[bookmark: Type]In response to your complaint, the residents of the above mentioned premises have been contacted and advised of the requirements of the Environmental Protection (Noise) Regulations 1997 which assigns noise levels not to be exceeded for specific times of the day.

Please allow 2 weeks from the date of this letter for the residents of the premises to take action to rectify your concerns. 

Should you continue to be impacted by noise from the air conditioning unit after this time you may make a further complaint by contacting Environmental Health Officer on the above number and quoting the reference number Complaint ID. 

 




EHO
Environmental Health Officer




